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L6 2022 Important information message to the students
of the Faculty of Foreign Students

Dear Students!

The University Authorities and the Dean’s Office of the Faculty of Foreign
students of Danylo Halytsky Lviv National Medical University (LNMU) want to
inform you, that within all the period of the full-scale war of Russia against Ukraine
our University has been working in normal mode and did not stop providing
educational and organizational services.

We want to confirm and to assure you that the University will continue to
provide educationa! services to all students in full!

Now, the Complex Practically-Oriented Qualification Examination and
examination sessions has been finished at the University.

The admissicn process for 2022/2023 academic year has been started,

The appropriate agreements have been signed with partners’ organizations in order to
ensure the admission process in the remote format for foreign citizens in the coming
2022/2023 academic year.

The University is completely ready and plans to start offline studies from
September 2022, if the situation stabilizes and the Order of the Ministry of Education
and Science of Ukraine is issued.

The University authorities would like to attract your attention to the fact that
the University policy is not aimed at expelling or transferring students to another
Higher Educational Institutions or other countries. Our University is not and was not
the author of unjustified expulsion and transfer of students to other educational
institutions both in Ukraine and abroad.

The University Authorities and the Dean’s Office of the Faculty of Foreign
students ask students not to succumb to provocations or baseless misleading
proposals to transfer to free economic zones of other countries in order to save your
time and money.
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